
The Hon Warren Snowdon MP
Minister for Veterans' Affairs

General Peter Cosgrove AC MC (Ret'd)
Chair
Australian War Memorial Council
GPO Box 345
CANBERRA ACT 2601

Dear General Cosgrove

I am writing to inform you and Council members that I have progressed the appointment
process to fill the vacancy following your recent resignation. At the same time, I am
recommending the appointment ofMr Les Carlyon's successor and the filling of the current
vacancy on the Council.

I expect to be able to formally announce these appointments later this month.

y ours sin~erely

WARREN SNOWDON

o6MAR 2012

Parliament House. Canberra ACT 2600 Tel: (02) 6277 7820 Fax: (02) 6273 4140
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